
 

Pitch: Adult Easter Egg Hunt 

 

Dear Beth Brown, 

 

I think it is time for your readers to feel like a kid again. It is not every day that adults get 

to engage in an Easter egg hunt. Morrisonville Knights of Columbus is sponsoring its 

third annual adult Easter egg hunt at 6:30 p.m. on Saturday, March 23.  

 

Organizations such as the community library and the senior citizens center are given 

support from fundraisers such as these. The good will that is shown through this 

organization puts life back into the community. This event along with others is a fun way 

to get the community and surrounding communities involved. 

 

I can gladly send pictures from last year’s event and event contact information. Thank 

you for your time and consideration. I will follow-up in a week to discuss your interest in 

the story. For more information contact Matt Wells, event organizer at 217-526-4572. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kelsey Sheedy 

PR Professional 

Morrisonville Knights of Columbus  

217-823-3529 

ksheedy@siue.edu 
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